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Friday, February 6th, 8:00 P.M. l,.1illbe the
first business meeting by the nel,.1officers.
This 1,.15.11be f'oLl.oved by a va~ Dingo

,Varty. ~
T'lease come out and support your officers
and your lodge.

J\ t our last meeting initiation vas he Ld for
the follol,.1ingnel,.1members:

_--'-'-){~H--'-+~ Ny-gr~·
39.40 Silver Spur Way
rJacramento, CA 95841 Phone: 482-7214

Georgia A. Knutson
4501 Charleston Dr.
Carmichael, CA 95608 Phone: 966-3531

13irgitta Wright
g?3? Baxter I-Jay
Orangevale, CA 95662 Phone.: 96.6-3314

Kenneth Andersson
R90B Gold Leaf ·ray
'1acramento CA 95826 Phone: '366-8882

\'!elcome! I'feare so happy they have
decided to join us!

Our 1981 Program Books were available at
the last meeting so if you didn't pick one
up on January 9th plan to do so this next
meeting. (~1uriel HEl issue them)
Norman Cedarquist l,.1ish88to remind everyone
that nevspaper s and aluminum cans are still,
needed for the Convention Tund , Anyone
having access to computer paper, computer
cards or office paper it is Harth ?!;100.00
a ton. It must be in boxes or paper bags.

The balance in the Convention Fund as of
January 1, 1981 was $902.45.

Kuth Veis Hill be taking reservations for
the I'larch15th bus trip to Harvey's in Reno.
It l,.1illcost ~lJ.OO per person and you l,.1ill
receive refunds of ~:·1O.00cash and ~!,3.00
for I'ood, Plan to leave from E~ears area of

"oris of Norway Hall
77,) Dar-i.na Ave., Sacramento

February 6, 1981

Arden Fair parking lot at 8:00.. Proceeds
from this trip go to the Convention Fund
so do give us your support.

At our last meeting weren't the refreshments
ano eggnog great that were served by the
incoming officers. Bleanor Vine did a good
job of coordinating it.

On Sunday January 11th most of our officers
were installed at the Holiday Inn thanks to
Arlie Veis and his staff of Distri,ct officers.
Our thanks to Linda Bogenstedt for arranging
for this lovely place for our luncheon and
meeting. Thanks also to Helen Forsty who
J..18.S great at the piano.

The member s of Moni tor Lodge J..d sh to thank
Linda for all her efforts this past year
on our behalf--she ald a great job!

We Here happy to see Audrey out from her
"flu bed" to attend the installation and

..we tri sh her a successful year •.

Your new editor, Ruth Lundberg would like to
remind anyone needing to submit a news item
to please get it to me by the 20t.h of each
month. As I live in Auburn it Hill take a
little 10nger for the mail to reach you.
Please let your Vice-Chairman knoH of any
illnesses 80 ho can let me know and you
car be informed GO as to send a card or
calIon our sick. Thank you for your
cooperation.

~..'ords
",'hes i x most important word a in tho l~:nglish
Lantua[;(~:
T adm.i+ T made :J mi ;..:t'1ke.
The f'Lv-: most important \.Jor-ds:You diu a good
job.
The four mo s t ililfjOrLantwor-d s: l'ihatis
your opinion?
'!'hothree mo at important words: J f you please.
';,'118 t.vomo st important "Jords: Thank you.
The one mo st importa.nt word: ~'ie.
The one least important vor-d : I.


